
 
 

Mayor of London and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 31 August 2017 
 
 
Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – Chief Executive, MOPAC  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner, MPS 
David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
 
 
 
1 Notting Hill Carnival 
 
1.1 The Mayor was given a verbal de-brief of the policing operation for the Notting Hill 

Carnival. 
 

2 Child Protection 
 
2.1 There was a discussion of the HMIC’s Quarter 2 follow-up report as part of its inspection 

into child protection in the Met and the work that is being carried out by the Met and 
partners to address the issues identified.  

 
3 BCU Pathfinders 
 
3.1 The Mayor was given an update on the BCU model that is being trialled in two areas of 

London, the findings from the ongoing trial and the adaptations the Met was making to 
the model in light of the learning being identified. 


